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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
Following a Select Committee meeting, Members identified a further area for 
investigation, and have agreed to take evidence in relation to this issue at the 
next Committee meeting.  
 
Committee should be in a position to begin considering findings and 
recommendations following this meeting 
 
 
Timescale for Review 
 
The timescale for the review has not altered, and the final report is now due 
for Cabinet submission on 4 January 2007. 
 


